
 

Hometown Elementary School’s 

2017-18 Aluminum Can Recycling Program 

 

 We will once again be collecting aluminum cans for 
recycling on the last Friday of each month.  This is a win-
win opportunity for students, families, our school and the 
environment. 

 Please place your cans in a bag that is label with the 
student’s name, homeroom class and number of cans.  
(We track the number of cans recycled.)   

 Please, drop cans off at the front awning by 8AM 
each month. 

 Collection dates are: 

August 25th       January 26th  
September 29th      February 23rd   
October 27th       March 30th  
November 17th      April 27th  
December 22nd       May 25th  

 

Thank you for your support! 

 


